
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
City of Louisville, Colorado 

CITY OF LOUISVILLE WWTP CLARIFIER COATING 
 
The City of Louisville is seeking highly qualified contractors for coating services at the 
Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) for coating of three (3) 60 foot diameter secondary 
clarifier mechanisms.  Existing clarifier mechanisms are galvanized steel and corroding.  Coating 
work includes abrasive blasting of all mechanism surfaces with full containment, pit filling of 
metal as needed, prime coat, stripe coat of edges/corners, intermediate coat, and topcoat.      
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, proposals should be prepared and submitted using the provided 
instructions which addresses the needs outlined herein. Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 PM 
Mountain Time on May 5, 2023. Late proposals will not be accepted. Proposals shall be 
submitted electronically in PDF format via email to: 
 
Justin Ferron, P.E. 
Civil Engineer III       
Office: 303-335-4607 
Cell: 951-852-0344 
jferron@louisvilleco.gov 
 
Digital copies of the RFP Documents will be available after April 13, 2023 on-line through 
Rocky Mountain Bid System or located at http://www.bidnetdirect.com/colorado/city-of-louisville.  
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference and job walk through with representatives of prospective 
BIDDERs will be held at 11:00 a.m., MDT at the Wastewater Treatment Plant, 1555 Empire 
Road, Louisville, Colorado, on April 26, 2023. Representatives of the City will be present to 
discuss the Project. Perspective BIDDERs are invited to attend and present their questions 
relative to this Bid at this conference. Attendance at this pre-bid conference will be required 
to submit a Bid. 
 
The City of Louisville is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
  
1st Publication:  April 13, 2023 
2nd Publication:  April 20, 2023 

mailto:jferron@louisvilleco.gov

